
-WAsHIGTON, D.C.,
July 25, 1955.

No. 502

SIR,

I have the hoPiour to açknowledge your Note of July 21, 1955 referririg

to the "Agreement between the Government of the United States of America

and the Governinent of Canada for Cooperation Regarding Atoici Information

for Mutual Defence Purposes.,

I note that the period of thirty days required by Section 123. c of the

United States Atomie Energy Act of 1954 has now elapsed and that, in

accordance with Article I of the gbove-mentioned Agreement, this Agreement

entered into force on July 22, 1955, the date'of receipt of your Note.

Accept, Sir, the renewed assurances of. my highest consideration.

A. D. P. HIEENEY

The Honourable John Foster Dulles,

Secretary of State of the United States,
Washington, D.C.


